
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope this newsletter finds you well. We’ve had a fantastic week here at St. Saviour’s, and as we look ahead
to the next few weeks, I’d like to take the opportunity to share some exciting events and updates with you.

I am delighted to announce that all the children will be taking part in this year’s Royal Academy ‘Young Artist’
competition. Our talented artists from Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 will work together to create large
collaborative pieces of art, which we will submit for the competition. Each child will contribute a small
individual artwork, which will be integrated into the final pieces. 

To ensure your child’s artwork is included, we kindly ask for formal permission from parents and carers. You
will receive a separate letter about this shortly. 

I am also thrilled to reveal the Young Transformers projects for the Spring term. These projects offer
transformational experiences for our students, helping them grow and make a positive impact on the world
around them. Reception will engage in a Mindful Movement Class, exploring the Creative strand. 
Year 1 will create Cards for Unsung Heroes, reflecting on the value of Caring. Year 2 will take part in a Litter
Picking initiative, embracing Caring for our environment. Year 3 will be inspired by an Inspirational Speaker,
building their Confidence. Year 4 will explore Bollywood Dancing, celebrating the Creative arts. Year 5 will
participate in a West End Musical Workshop, tapping into their Creativity. Year 6 will create 3D Printed Gifts,
promoting Caring and Creativity. By embracing these experiences, we aim to nurture the children’s growth in
our five strands, empowering them to make a meaningful difference in the world.

Next week, we will have a representative from Safer Routes come to speak with the children about a Waltham
Forest initiative to make walking home from school safer. You can find additional information about this
project at the back of the newsletter. 

Finally, a heartfelt thank you for your continued support with attendance; we truly appreciate your efforts in
ensuring your child arrives on time each day. The overall school attendance percentage for this week is 96%

I would like to close with the inspiring words from Philippians 4:13:
“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.”

This verse serves as a reminder that with faith and determination, we are capable of great transformation.
Best wishes, 





CALLING ALL YOUNG ARTISTS OF ST SAVIOUR’S

I am delighted to share with you news of an exciting art competition. Every year
the Royal Academy holds a ‘Young Artist’ competition. This year, the artists of St.
Saviour’s will be taking part. Both Key stage 1 and key stage two will create large
collaborative pieces of art which we will submit. The large pieces will
incorporate a small piece of art created by each child. 

To include your child’s art in the composition, and enter it into the competition,
we will need formal permission from parents and carers. The deadline for
permission will be Friday 31st January at 4.00pm.

If you would like to submit a piece of art created by your child at home, you can
do so by following the link below. The deadline for submissions is the 5th March. 

Registration and submissions for the Young Artists' Summer Show 2025 is now
open. Just go to the Royal Academy website to register.
https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/submissions/1 

Children aged 4 to 18 can submit work and it's free to enter. Each student can
submit one artwork and there is no theme. When you enter, you will submit an
image of the artwork plus some information about the piece such as title, size,

and some text written by the artist which can include why they created the work
and what it means to them. A panel of judges will see the artwork and the

selected pieces will be shown in an online exhibition. Some of the artworks will
also be shown at the Royal Academy of Arts during July and August.

The artwork can be made using any material; it can be a painting, sculpture,
photograph, installation, video, drawing, or a combination. There is no theme so

artworks can be of any subject and it doesn't matter when you made the artwork,
as long as you are between 4-18 years old when you submit it.  

For further inspiration
https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/exhibitions/2024 

RA Young Artists' Summer Show
2025



STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Ilinca & Finley B

Year 2 
Isla & Tion

Year 4 
Robyn & Cole

Year 5 
Logan & Nicole

Year 3 
Zayd & Inayah

Year 6
Sky & Harper

Reception 
Holly & Amina



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done Toviel & Milan D who are this week's Progress

Cup winners! 

 KS1 
Toviel Y3

KS2
Milan D Y6

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to

Reception Martin Luther King
99.18%

& 
Y4 Maya Angelou

96.69%
who have won the attendance mascots

this week.

PRESENTATION WINNERS

Rithwin Y1 Arielle Y4



Well done Inayah, Azlan, Luki, Roscoe,
Kai, Lily, Miki, Oliver, Cleo, Finley B, Rose
& Alice who have collected 5 value cards
for consistently showing our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 
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